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• 15th January - Men ACWY/DTP               

Vaccinations (Y9) 

• 29th January - 5th February - National 

Storytelling Week  

• February is LGBT+ History Month  

• 5th - 11th February - Children’s Mental 

Health Awareness Week 

• 6th February - Safer Internet Day 

• 19th February - Half term 

 

Charlie      Nathan          T-J            Troy 

English       Maths     English        PE 
 

 For having a   

fantastic week,        

especially in PE! 

Harry 

It’s been great to get back into our routine 

after the Christmas and New Year festivities! 

I hope you all had a fabulous time! 

 We’ve welcomed another new pupil to 

Otters Class!  

 

The return to 

school saw the 

launch of this term’s topic, “Winter”. The children 

wrapped up warmly and toasted marshmallows on a 

campfire in the outdoor area. They also made snowmen 

indoors; small ones from corn flour and bigger ones from 

the each other! They also made snowball shooters,  

snowflakes and did some     

winter-themed experiments. 

 

Hi TJ, welcome to 

our school! 

 

 

Later this month we will also 

be joined by two new    

teaching assistants, Miss 

Lemmon and Miss Jackman! 

Please make them feel        

welcome. 



 

 

Since the beginning of the             

academic year we’ve lost: 

Sub zero temperatures are expected 

next week, as cold weather moves in 

from the Arctic. Please make sure your 

child has a warm winter coat to wear! 

 Clothes We Wear in Winter 

Can you find all these winter clothes? 

 Boots 

 Cap 

 Coat 

 Earmuffs 

 Gloves 

 Hat 

 Jacket 

 Mittens 

 Scarf 

 Snowsuit 

 Socks 

 Sweater 


